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FELLOWSHIP AFTER MASS – Please join us for coffee and rolls after Mass.  All are welcome. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS to the seniors of our parish that are graduating today!  They are the following: Central Springs – Devon Sonberg; Lake 
Mills – Cameron Stellpflug; Newman Catholic – Holden Hensley, Liv Johnson, and Emma Weiner; West Fork – Maddie Hubka, Ki Janssen, 
Carson Nuehring, and Coy Smith.  We wish you the very best in your futures!  God bless you! 
 
FLOWERS are in loving memory of Ray, Jo & Joanie McLaughlin and Warren & Helen Wagner 
  
MEMORIAL – Sacred Heart received a memorial in the amount of $2,000.00 from the estate of Margaret Ann Campbell Sturges.  Some of you 
may remember her, she was a parish member here from 1924 until 1957. 
  
CORPORAL COMMUNION SUNDAY for the KC’s is on May 29th.  Whenever there is a 5th Sunday in the month the KC’s celebrate Corporal 
Communion Sunday. They will be serving Coffee and donuts after Mass. 
  
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS MEETING will be this Thursday, May 26th at 7:00 pm here at Sacred Heart. 
  
TUCKPOINTING PLEDGE CARDS are being handed out today.  Please consider making a pledge. The cost of the tuck pointing of the church 
and the sealing of the church and parish hall is about $55,000.00.  This work is scheduled to be completed this fall.  The finance committee 
decided this would be a good way to get funds to pay for the project by this fall. 
 
PARISH COUNCIL ELECTIONS will be on Sunday June 5th.  We have 3 council members whose 3 year terms are up but they have chosen to 
run again.  They are Colleen Barnes, Kim Thyne and Jim Rooney.  We also have Tony Laudner who has decided to run for council.  If anyone 
else would like to put their name on the ballot, please call the office at 641-822-4950 or email h.cahalan@sacredheartrockwell.org.  The term is 
for 3 years and the meetings are held every other month on the first Thursday.  This is a good way to share your talents with the parish.   

 
FISH FRY RESULTS – Income for the four fish fries was $6,988.00.  The expenses were $3,734.54 for a profit of $3,253.46.  This money will be 
put towards our tuckpointing project.  Thanks to the Knights of Columbus for organizing the fish fries, to the Guild who furnished bars, and to 
everyone who worked at the fish fries!  Lots of great compliments heard from people who came to eat. 
  
IRISH FAIR – Income was $27,447.50.  The expenses were $6,830.30 for a profit of $19,837.20.  That is the largest profit we have had for the 
Irish Fair as far back as anyone can remember.  The auction was double what we usually make.  The donations were awesome.  Thank you to 
everyone for their generous donations. This money pays for our Religious Education programs in our parish and also for the extra tuition we pay 
for students going to Newman Catholic Elementary School (this offsets the tuition rate difference between the lower Mason City Parish tuition 
rate and our Parish’s, as an outlying parish, tuition rate).  The additional 50/50 Card Raffle brought in $780.00 to go towards our tuck pointing 
project. If you would like a copy, Income/expense reports are on the table leading into Parish Center.   

 
ANN WOLF'S ALS HOSTA/PERENNIAL PLANT SALE will run Tuesday, May 31st – Saturday, June 4th.  Tuesday through Friday 9:00am-
7:00pm and Saturday 9:00am-2:00pm.  Half off sale on Friday and clearance sale Saturday.  Held in the Wolf backyard at 1002 Thompson Street, 
Sheffield (red house one block west of water tower).  All proceeds to The Wolf Pack, Walk to Defeat ALS.  Come to shop or just come to wander 
the paths through the gardens, or sit a spell and relax!  Kids, find the frogs and get a free plant! 
 
EPIPHANY PARISH MASON CITY has an opening for a Faith Formation Leader.  Parish Sacramental and Religious Education programs are a 
vital part of parish work.  Epiphany is looking for a leader that will encourage, inspire and nurture these programs because our children and 
families really matter.  Join the Epiphany Parish team.  Qualified applicants must have a BA in Theology/Religious Education or Education in a 
related field.  This is a full-time position with benefits.  A complete job description and application form are available on the parish web 
site: www.epiphanyparish.org/employment-opportunities or by contacting the parish office at 641-423-5001.  To apply, please submit a cover 
letter, application, and resume to Carol Bruns at c.bruns@dbqarch.org or mail to 300 5th St SE Mason City, IA 50401 
 
WEST FORK FOOD PANTRY – If you or someone you know is in need, their hours are Thursdays from 2:00pm–5:00pm and the first Saturday 
of the month from 10:00am–12:00pm.  They are located on Main Street in Sheffield.  Their phone number is 641-892-4010.  You must be a 
resident of the West Fork School District to be eligible for receiving food. 
 
HAWKEYE HARVEST FOOD BANK is always in need of donated items.  There are baskets in the entry to the church to leave any items you 
want to donate. 
 
 
 

Mass Schedule and Intentions: 
Sunday, May 22nd – 8:00am 

+ Ambrose & Elvira Rooney 
Thursday, May 24th – 5:30pm (Confession at 5:00pm) 
 + Helen Wagner 
Sunday, May 29th – 8:00am 

+ Deb Watters 
 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
Sacred Heart Mission: We, the Sacred Heart Catholic Church parish, are a 
community of Christian faith striving to teach the word of God, to minister the 

sacraments, and to share Jesus’ love. 
 

SACRED HEART UPCOMING EVENTS:  
SUNDAY, JUNE 5th – Parish Council Elections 
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--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

          With Gratitude We Give                 
BUDGET                                May 15, 2022 BUILDING FUND  TUCK POINTING FUND  
Adults $2,355.00 Balance: $13,768.72 Previous week’s Balance:                   $15,711.24 
Offertory $59.26 Donations $50.00 Previous Week’s Donations:                                          $350.00 
Building $50.00 TOTAL:       $13,818.72 TOTAL: $16,061.24 
Tuck pointing $350.00     
TOTAL:       $2,814.26     

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Religious Education News 
  

Classes have finished up for the year!  Enjoy the rest of your school year and summer break! 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
MAY 22, 2022 
LECTOR:  Dave Weiland 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Pat McLaughlin, Sue McLaughlin 
                                                Tim & Margaret Nuehring 
MUSIC:  Kaleb Hrubetz, Ann Wolf 
SERVERS:  Makenna Dick, Ellie Dahl 
GREETERS/USHERS:  Bill & Denise Martin 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Les Knowles, Charley Sprung 
ROSARY:  Troy Pitzenberger  

MAY 29, 2022 
LECTOR:  Andrea Hanig 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Amanda Dick, Pat Sheldon 
                                                Jim Weaver, Dave Weiland 
MUSIC:  Genevieve Foreshoe & Hellena, Ann Wolf 
SERVERS:  Jacob & Levi Staudt 
GREETERS/USHERS:  Jim Weaver & Gary Weiner 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Tammy Hrubetz, Pat Sheldon 
ROSARY:  Matt Reed 

JUNE 5, 2022 
LECTOR:  Steve Abbas 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Kate Osterman, Cassaundra Reed 
                                                Lisa Schultz, Pat Sheldon 
MUSIC:  Matt Reed, Ann Wolf 
SERVERS:  Makenna Dick, Josie Janssen 
GREETERS/USHERS:  Tony & Renee Laudner 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Jill Rowe, Sherri Sprung 
ROSARY:  Jeff Schultz 

JUNE 12, 2022 
LECTOR:  Lisa Schultz 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:  Amanda Dick, Kim Thyne 
                                                Bob & Marilyn Ermer 
MUSIC:  Andrea & Avah Hanig, Ann Wolf 
SERVERS:  Owen & Beau Hanig 
GREETERS/USHERS:  John McLaughlin, Charley Sprung 
MONEY COUNTERS:  Les Knowles, Charley Sprung 
ROSARY:  Charley Sprung 

 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pastor: Fr. Josh Link: 641.822.4950 (Rockwell), 641.357.3214 (Clear Lake) 
Council President: Jason Dick: rockwellcell@netins.net 
Building Committee Co-Chairs: Tim Nuehring: 641.430.4905, tim.nuehring@heftyseed.com; Gary Weiner: 641.425.1217 
Finance Committee Chair: Jane Weiland: 641-512-5861 
Bookkeeper/Guild President: Helen Cahalan: 641.822.4852, h.cahalan@sacredheartrockwell.org 
Coordinator of Religious Education: Amanda Dick: 641.903.9362, dickalynne@gmail.com 
Bulletin: Items for the bulletin? Email sacredheartrockwellbulletin@gmail.com or call Sarah Johnson: 641.822.3267.  Items due Thursday by 12:00pm! 


